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Townsend, Erle

From: Kendra <kendrajoann_15@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 3:52 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Maine EV

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I do not agree with this. I work hard enough for the money I earn and you already take enough of it out of my pocket 
through taxes the last thing I need is for you to tell me what I can or can not purchase for a vehicle. Not to mention this is 
a totally ludicrous idea for rural Maine. Travel distances are further and CMP's power grid is absolutely useless. How well 
are those electric cars going to charge when a wind storm knock out the power to half the state for 3-5 days. Smarten up 
and lets start making policy that actually helps the citizens of this state. 
 
Kendra Lyman-Hood 


